
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The PSA invites you to the Moor House School and College  Back to School BBQ 
 
We would love the opportunity for everyone (parents and children, friends and families) 
to be able to catch up, meet new starters and enjoy an afternoon of swimming and BBQ 
burgers. 
 

When: 

 Sunday 17th September 2023 
3pm-6pm   

 
Venue: 

Moor House School playing field, Mill Lane, Hurst Green, Surrey, RH8 9AQ   
 

Activities: 
We will be cooking burgers (including vegetarian/vegan burgers)  

Bring your own drinks and picnic, chairs, picnic blankets, etc 
Swimming will be available (only over-5s allowed due to insurance) 

Games on the field 
An adult from each family will be asked to help out with swimming,  

cooking food and serving 
 

Cost: 
To cover the food and swimming it is £20 per family attending.      

No refunds  
If the forecast is heavy rain we will postpone the event 

 
To have the correct amount of food (burgers and buns) – we need to know how many 

children and adults are attending thus please fill in the Google form link below. 
Deadline is 9th September. 

 
 

To book: 
Fill in the following Google form link AND pay via ParentMail or PSA Bank account 

MHS PSA account    Lloyds    30-91-72    02911797     Ref:   BBQ 
https://forms.gle/JUWab5R4GWPvbd8J8 

 
It is a great event and we are looking forward to meeting you! 

 
Questions/queries: 

Please contact Back to School BBQ organiser 
Natalie van Erp    natsvanerp@me.com  07801 440 880 

Chair of PSA 

https://forms.gle/JUWab5R4GWPvbd8J8

